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Student Evaluation Recommendation 
 
On behalf of the Ad Hoc Committee on Teaching Evaluation, President Dunham presented two 
resolutions for the Senate’s consideration.  Following discussion surrounding post tenure review, 
comparisons among professors who teach different sections of the same course, the evaluation 
form’s use of “expected grade” in a particular class, and the minimum number of evaluations 
necessary for reliability and validity, both resolutions passed unanimously. 
 
 

Resolved, that: 
 
The FACULTY Senate recommends that the Student Evaluation of Course and Instructor BE 
ADOLPTED AS A UNIVERSITY-WIDE EVALUATION INSTRUMENT OF TEXAS TECH 
UNIVERSITY. 
 
 

 


